
Year 6 Newsletter Date: w/b 10/05/2021

Hello,

Homework:
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework
log.

Mymaths:
In our maths lessons this week we have begun to look at angles.
There will be MyMaths activities to consolidate their learning on
angles.
There are three activities which need to be completed this week to
consolidate the learning we have been completing in class.

- Angles 3
- Angles 4
- Measuring angles

Spelling shed:
The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on
playedshed.com. This week the children have been practising words
which end with the suffix <ise>.
The <ise> suffix is verb-forming and means ‘to make’ or ‘to cause’

Reading: Children should continue to read at least three times per
week. This is so important even though the children read for 30-40
minutes a day in school it is still important they are reading at home.

Topic: There is a new history challenge for the children to complete.
The children have been asked to write a history story. The story can be
set in any historical period. The story must be historically accurate and
can be between 400 and 3,500 words. The story must be submitted to
Miss Keogh by Tuesday 8th June.
Five stories from Years 5 and 6 will be sent to the Historical Association
and could be in with a chance of winning £25 and a paper-weight.

Reminders for half-term:
Malvern
Thank you to everyone who has now paid in full for Malvern.
There will be a zoom meeting on 27th May at 6.00pm to share
information and answer any questions you have about Malvern.
Summary documents will be sent out to anyone who is unable to
attend these meetings. Please ensure that the school office has an
up-to-date email address for you so that the link can be sent to you
closer to the time.

DT project
A letter has been sent home this week about the forthcoming DT
project. The children will be tasting and then making their own
burgers as part of our science lessons looking at nutritional value.
Please ensure that the letter is sent back to school regarding any
allergies that your child has.
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class
teacher.

Thank you,

Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight


